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EPA TO ABANDON WYO. FRACKING-POLLUTION STUDY

Officials in the fracking industry are happy to hear the news that the Environmental Protection Agency will not be releasing their report on the role that the
industry may have played in the contaminated water in Wyoming. The EPA said that they will look into ways to make sure that residents of central Wyoming
will have access to safe drinking water. For more details on the article Click Here



